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DATE: January 19, 1999 

TO: Blanca Bayo' , Director of Records and Reporting 

FROM: Walter D'Haeselcer, Director, Division of Communjcatjons ~ 
Noreen S. Davis, Director, Division of Legal Services (Vlf>~P( ~ l 

RE: Docket No. 980552· TI Proposed refund of overcharges by One Call 
Communications, Inc. d/b/a Opticom. a Division of One Call Communications, Inc. 

In Order No. PSt.-98-0759-FOF-11, issued June 1, 1998, the Commission approved a 
proposal submitted by One Call Communications, Inc. d/b/a Opticom, a division of One Call 
Communications, Inc. to reduce rates prospectively so as to reduce revenue by $7,500. A 
requirement of the Order is that Opticom provide a report to the PSC until the $7 ,500 ha~~ been 
"refunded". The company refunded the overcharged amount to _u· ~~ 

1998. There is no further action required and this docket may clo 
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cc: Clayton Lewis, Engineer Ill, Division Of Communications 
Sandy Moses, Division of Records and Reporting 
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